
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – December 16, 2015 

 
 

2015 APPI LEGACY FUND SCHOLARSHIP 
 
 

APPI is pleased to announce that Mr. Perry Stein is the recipient of the 2015 APPI Legacy 
Fund Scholarship.  Mr. Stein will be utilizing the scholarship funds to present the Planning 
Institute of Australia’s Planning Congress in May of 2016 in Brisbane, Australia. 
 
 
The Alberta Centennial Conference Legacy Fund (ACCLF) was established in 2005 utilizing 
profit generated from the 2005 CIP/AACIP National Conference, with the intent being that 
these proceeds could help provide financial assistance to APPI members interested in 
attending and presenting planning based information at a planning related national or 
international conference.   
 
APPI award winners will be recognized at the APPI Volunteer Celebration on April 29, 2016 in 
Edmonton. 
 


